8/31/2021

Dear Family Members & Responsible Parties:

Unfortunately, we had a staff member test positive on 8/31/21, so we must shut down
visitation for at least 14 days in accordance with CMS guidelines. We will test all staff and
residents 2x per week for the next two weeks, and if we have no further positives, we can

resume visitation on Tuesday, 9/14/21.

To see if your loved one might qualify for a visit during the restricted period, known as a
“compassionate care visit,” please contact the front desk at (330) 562-6171.

Please pass along the visitation restriction information to anyone who may be visiting and not
receiving this message. We will keep you posted on any further positive tests.

Please contact me with any questions, (330) 562-6171 or via email.
Sincerely,

Aaron Baker, Administrator/Owner



